
Reconstruction of the market - a new stage of
work from 22 April 2025. 
2025-04-09

 

We inform you that the construction contractor will start repairing the
entrance stairs to the City Hall building on April 22, 2025. The planned
completion date is April 25, 2025.

During the works, two entrances will remain available for City Hall
customers:

through the Customer Service Office,
from ZÄ bkowicka Street.
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